AUTUMN TERM 2026



Dear Parents,

It has been such a pleasure spending the last few days with your children and beginning to get to know them. They have already shown themselves to be kind-hearted individuals who work wonderfully as a team. I am really looking forward to an exciting year ahead together.

Reading

- Your child may choose and bring home a book from the class library.
- Please encourage your child to read every day at home.
- While reading, you can listen, ask questions, and discuss the story together.
- Don't forget to sign their reading record. These will be checked every Friday.

History and Geography Homework

- Topic homework will be set fortnightly.
- A list of ideas will be posted under the Class Homework Tab on the school website.
- Children are also welcome to share their own creative ideas related to the topic.

Doodle Maths & Times Tables

- All children have been given a Doodle Maths login (accessible on PC, laptop, or phone).
- Please ensure your child spends 10-15 minutes daily on Doodle Maths.
- Times tables should also be practised regularly using TT Rockstars.

ΡE

- PE lessons will take place on Mondays and Thursdays.
- On these days, children may wear their PE kit into school.

Mobile Phones

• If your child brings a mobile phone to school, it must be handed in at the office on arrival and collected at the end of the day.

Finally, please keep an eye on the class page of the school website, where we will share photos and updates about our learning journey.

Thank you for your continued support. I am really looking forward to working with you and your children this year.

Warm regards,

Mrs Butter and the Aventurine Team